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As a rural Oregonian my family and I have seen a decline in wildlife, specifically the 

Cackling geese. Just a couple of years ago we counted over 400 geese flying in on 

our property. We no longer see these high numbers. We support this bill if it means 

funding of programs to benefit our native wildlife. Please vote in favor of this bill. 


